
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 11/3/2022 11:44:06 AM

Subject: Special Meeting - cancellation

Good morning Mayor and Council,

 

As you may have seen, the Clerk has removed from your calendars the time that had been scheduled for the Special 

Meeting at 1pm today.  The website has also been updated to advise the public that the meeting has been cancelled. 

 

To confirm, the Special Meeting was called by the Mayor to consider declaration of a manifest error that would 

reverse the tax sale of a specific property.  Subsequent to the tax sale, the City learned that the non-payment of taxes

was attributable to the death of the owner several years prior. 

 

As of this morning, the Public Guardian and Trustee for BC has provided the City with payment of the outstanding 

taxes owing on the subject property.  That payment satisfies the owner’s liability and voids the tax sale, thereby 

negating the need for any decision by Council.

 

Please let me or Patrice know if you have any questions. 

 

Best,

Paul

 

 

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθk฀ʞy͝əm (Musqueam), 

Sṋwx฀wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 

 

VER 




